
 

Dear First Grader “Super Hero”,       August 2022  

*Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year as a First Grader!!! You may have noticed that I referred to you 

as a Super Hero. Well… that is because our classroom theme is Super Hero’s and we will take the year to 

continue to determine all of the awesome qualities that make you a Super Hero! 

*I’m excited to learn about you and your family, and the things that you like to do. I have had a great 

time this summer playing with my son, my dogs, Spotty, the birds and going to some fun places with my 

family; like the beach! 

                                                                  

              Meet Lainee!!              Super Hero Rylee!        Mrs. Frosty and Dominic                 Meet our classmate; Spotty!            Meet our 4 Frosty Finches!  

* As far as school supplies I will supply everything else you need for first grade! If you just can’t resist the 

urge to buy something at the store to get ready for school, there is a list posted on the Uwchlan Hills 

website.   *We can always use tissues, freezer bags, dry erase markers, glue sticks, and wipes. 

 

*Please bring an item that you would like to share with us the 1st week. This should be something that 

would help us get to know you a little.  

*Parents:  If you have access to email and could send me an email prior to school it would be very helpful. 

My email address is dfrosty@dasd.org. Please include your child’s name in the subject header. In your email 

please include: 

1. Your child’s bus number; especially the bus he/she will be taking home! 

2. Any allergies I may need to know about. 

3. If you could also share an academic and social goal that you have for your child it is very helpful. 

After a few weeks into first grade your child will be creating learning/first grades goals as well.  

 

*Lastly, you will greatly help your child’s first day/week of school run a little smoother if you… 

 * Pack their lunch.  

* Let your child take the bus. 

* Try to attend the open house with your child on August 23rd anytime between 4-6pm.  

* Try to help your child establish routines & get a good night’s sleep. They may come home extra 

tired & hungry as they’re adjusting to the full day of school.  

I am so excited to see and meet you. We are going to have a fantastic first grade year! Go, 

Unicorns!         Love, Mrs. Frosty 
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